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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I attach Waitomo District Council’s submission to the Proposed National Policy Statement
for Highly Productive Land.
Thank you for this opportunity.
 
Kind regards
Cathy O’Callaghan
 
Cathy O'Callaghan | Principal Planner
Waitomo District Council
15 Queen Street, Te Kuiti 3910
PO Box 404, Te Kuiti 3941
Phone 07 878 0800 | Fax: 07 878 7771  |  
www.waitomo.govt.nz | Follow us on Facebook
...Vibrant communities and thriving business
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